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Welcome to Kindergarten!
This week in kindergarten we learned our classroom rules.
1. Raise your hand quietly when you have something to say
2. No talking when the teacher is talking
3. Keep hands and feet to yourself
4. No running in the classroom
Simple rules and easy to follow.

Folders: Please empty folders every day and return them to school the next day. If you have a note that I or the office needs to see, please place it in the folder. I do not check book bags.

We will be starting to learn letters and sounds next week.  Please practice these at home. 

If your child is having trouble writing their name, please continue to practice that at home. We are practicing here at school, but names can be tricky. Also remember that we only capitalize the first letter and all other letters need to be lower case.

Eventually we will be having library, but no news as to when that is going to happen. The same goes for computer time.

This rotation we have gym. The morning class has gym on A days, and the afternoon class has gym on D days.  Please make sure you send your child appropriately dressed for those days.  Tennis shoes are a must!

The AM class only was able to participate in the Friday field trip for school bus safety. They canceled it for the afternoon.

Questions or concerns please email me mccunek@wcsoh.org


Specials for next week:
 Tuesday D Day PM gym
Friday A Day AM gym.
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